Avonworth Primary Center Supply List for Fall 2020



Dear Avonworth Families,

Welcome to Summer! We know many families like to shop for school supplies early, however due to the current situation, we have only two supply suggestions for the fall:

- Back Pack No Wheeled ones
- Headphones NO EAR BUDS PLEASE labeled with student name in a Ziploc Bag

(APC will provide headphones for any student that is not able to bring them in.)

You may wish to have pencils, crayons, and markers for at home use, but they are not required for school.

Have a wonderful summer!

Sincerely,

Scott Miller, Ph.D.

Principal